
PE Days
Monday (2H), Thursday (2B)
and Friday (both classes)

Reading

We will start by looking at a collection of ‘Haikus’ in a  book called ‘Lion of 
the Sky’. Haikus are a form of poetry originating from Japan and have a 
‘5-7-5’ syllable structure. We will then move on to a book called ‘Mr Wolf 
and the Enormous Turnip’ which explores the theme of friendship and how 
important friends are.  

Writing

The children will have a go at writing their own Haiku about one of the 
seasons and will focus on writing sentences with the correct syllable 
structure. After reading ‘Mr Wolf and the Enormous Turnip’, the children 
will focus on writing with interesting expanded noun phrases, co-ordiinating
conjunctions and changing the story using their own ideas.

Maths
We will learn start the term learning how to use grouping and sharing to 
divide. We will then move on to learning about different types of 
measurement, including length (m & cm) mass (kg & g).

Science
We will be exploring what animals (including humans) need to survive. We will 
look at the differences between what we want and what we really need 
and the importance of water, a nutritious diet, shelter and sleep. 

Spring term begins!

A Peek At What We Are Learning 

Seasonal Change

Year 2 Curriculum News
Respect. Believe. Succeed.

Our focus this half term
will be about the changing seasons.
In Art we will look at an artist who
uses different printing techniques
to create scenery in different
seasons. In Geography we will
explore the weather and its
patterns. In Music we will look at
the sounds of the sea, city and
countryside and explore how
seasons affect the sounds we hear.

If you have any concerns, do not hesitate
to contact us. This is best done by email.

h.breen@rb.sch.je n.harris@rb.sch.je

Thank you for the support
last term. The children are
fully into the swing of Y2, working hard to
extend learning.

Please continue to read at home with
your child. Remember to sign and record
any comments relating to reading in the
yellow reading journals. Please also work
on reading & writing the Common
Exception words. This can be written into
the children's homework books.

2B Assembly – this will take place on 9th

February at 2.30pm in the hall. We hope to
see you there.
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